From: Roger Kelsay

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: AVGAS Lead Additive Ban Initiative
Date: Wednesday, February 15, 2017 10:56:38 AM

To: Oregon Legislature,

| am writing to express my opposition to any measure which requires the
removal of lead additives from aviation fuels prior to a suitable substitute
currently being researched by the FAA and other agencies. To deprive aircraft
owners of this vital fuel for their aircraft engines would have severe economic,
social, and rural development consequences.

We have 50 employees here and do not need the legislature poking its nose
into Federal Aviation Administration business at the behest of ignorant anti-
aircraft, anti-airport zealots with some unknown agenda.
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